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The Hester Canterbury Newsletter is uploaded 
on the Hester website under ‘news’.
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Access free Wi-Fi on 
ground floor. Please see 
staff for the password.

8 June 2022

Queens Birthday Public 
Holiday
A reminder to all that this 
coming Monday 13 June is a 
public holiday and that any 
residents that have order meals 
will need to collect these from 
the Hester Canterbury kitchen.

Hester Canterbury 
Residents Forum
The Hester Canterbury 
Residents Forum is scheduled 
to take place on Wednesday, 
22nd June 2022 at 10:30am. The 
forum will be held in the dining 
room/lounge area. It is strongly 
recommended that as many 
residents as possible attend this 
forum ahead of the AGM in a 
few months time.

Hester Canterbury 
Residents Committee 
Meeting
The next Residents’ Committee 
meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, 14 June.

COVID Awareness News
As mentioned earlier in the week an additional 
resident has tested positive for COVID which is a 
reminder to all that COVID is still very present in 
the community. So, once again it is strongly 
recommended that if you present with any flue like 
symptoms please undertake a RAT or PCR test. If 
your test result is positive please isolate and follow 
the health authorities directions.

The nearest COVID testing location to Hester 
Canterbury is at Box Hill Hospital - Walk Through at 
8 Arnold Street, Box Hill.

If you require any assistance with meals of anything 
else please call Hester Canterbury’s main number 
on 8809 0300 and one of the staff will try to assist 
as best they can.

It is highly recommended as best practice that all
residents wear a face mask when in public and

continue to sanitize your
hands frequently.  It has been 
predicted that it will be a bad flu 
season this Winter, so please get
consider getting your vaccine as soon 
as possible.

http://www.hestercanterbury.com.au/


The Rat is the first of all Chinese zodiac animals. According to one myth, the Jade Emperor said the order

would be decided by the order in which they arrived to his party. The Rat tricked the Ox into giving him a

ride. Then, just as they arrived at the finish line, Rat jumped down and landed ahead of Ox, becoming first.

Week One of  the Autumn Menu starts on Monday 13th June 2022. 

Please place any orders by lunchtime the Thursday before.

Bon Appetit!


